Office: (757)389-8821



Brian Luciano 910 Haledon Rd Chesapeake, VA 23320

October 13, 2016

Dear Brian, Brian,

Public Opinion Strategies recently conducted a statewide poll for Virginia's 2017 Republican candidates. With your help, I scored big numbers with name identification in the Hampton Roads region, and across the Commonwealth. In fact, our campaign is statistically tied for the lead in both statewide name ID and statewide support.

Our 50% name identification in the Norfolk media market, the 2nd largest in the state, is higher than my opponents in any media market, even though the others have already invested in multiple mail pieces. The poll confirms what I have found across Virginia - we are ahead, we are surging, and people are responding to our message of job creation.

I have been travelling the state as the pro-jobs candidate for Lieutenant Governor highlighting my business experience and ability to understand the policies and regulations that are holding back economic growth across Virginia. My 4-point plan to Unleash Virginia will make it #1 again in the nation for business and job growth.

I'm a businessman who has started and expanded companies, I understand getting government out of the way is the path to Unleashing Virginia's economic potential, and I have the experience to do exactly that.

The momentum is building, people realize that Virginia has a jobs problem, and they believe it takes a businessperson to analyze and take the necessary action to create economic opportunity for all Virginians.

I appreciate your support so early in my campaign. I would not have achieved such strong poll results without it. With your continued support, I look forward to further growing our campaign to get Virginia back on the right track and, once again, become #1 in the nation for business and job growth.

Thank you for your support of my campaign for Lt. Governor in 2017 and I look forward to working with you to Unleash Virginia!

Warmest Regards,

Glenn R. Davis